
From: dezi yang 
Sent: May 25, 2022 10:04 AM 
To: Chadda, Neil 
Cc: dezi yang 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]proposed amendment for Springbrook Settlement Area polices 
 
Hi Neil 
 
Thanks for your quick response and good advises. 
 

1. I will register as delegate with City to get the further info for this proposed Amendment. 

2. I will send this email to City Clerk to let it be part of the public record. 

3. I consent to  use my this email for your future  Recommendation Report.  

4. I also have one more concern regarding the geotechnical condition for the location of the 

northeast intersection of Elbern Markell Dr. as it too close the flood way and may not suit a 

deep excavation for higher rise building required. Please add this point into my concern points 

for your future works. 

Regards 
 
Dezi Yang P.Eng.  
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